
Galleywood Infant School 

Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for all of the lovely colourful donations that have been sent into school for the GIPA colour raffle – 

the hampers are being sorted during half term - you can still add to the donations after half term if you wish, 

as they will not be fully wrapped until closer to Galleyfest! 

We emailed you all yesterday, to ask if anybody would be willing to have an estate agency board sited, to help 

advertise Galleyfest and to raise some additional funds; thank you to those of you who have already 

responded – if you are able to support in this at all (even if you think your road doesn’t have much footfall!), 

please complete the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/yiKXkXsLpv 

Class photos 

Ordering for these is still live – if you have yet to place your order, please follow the link that was e-mailed to 

you when registering for Carmel Jane – orders placed within the first 4 weeks earn commission for the school!  

If you have any queries at all, please call or e-mail the school office. 

PE Days 

After half term, our PE days will be: 

❖ Year 2 – Tuesday (outdoors with Mrs Gowers) & Wednesday (indoor yoga with Mrs Easteal) 

❖ Year 1 – Wednesday (outdoors with Premier) & Thursday (indoor dance with Mrs Wilson) 

❖ Foundation Stage: Wednesday (Forest Fun) & Friday (outdoors with Mrs Gowers) 

Year 2 Mini Olympics 

A reminder that this is taking place on Tuesday 4th June – please see the details that were e-mailed home 

yesterday. 

Diary dates for the remainder of the term 

❖ 4th June – Year 2 mini oylmpics 

❖ 18th June – Children’s sports morning – visitors welcome 

❖ 20th June – Curriculum & coffee morning – foundation stage parents 

❖ 5th July – Reports & Progress summaries sent home 

❖ 6th July – Galleyfest! 

❖ 11th July – Open evening & meeting new teachers 4-6pm 

❖ 16th July – Year 2 leavers party – ‘Skittleman’ – details to follow 

❖ 18th July – Year 2 leavers assembly 

❖ 19th July – Last day of term, school closes for summer holidays 3.15pm 

 

Just a reminder that Monday 3rd June is a staff training day; we look forward to welcoming all of the children 

back to school on Tuesday 4th June at 8.40am. 

       

 

            Wishing you all a lovely half term break!  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/yiKXkXsLpv

